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Altice USA and Suddenlink Make Donation
to Arkansas River Valley Boys and Girls Club

January 17, 2017 - Suddenlink and Altice USA representatives Billy Cockrill, general manager,
and Candice Underwood, senior retail sales supervisor, were recently joined by Executive
Director Lyle Manning and Arkansas River Valley Boys and Girls Club youth for a $2,500 check
presentation. Arkansas River Valley is among the 20 Boys and Girls Clubs across the country to
receive a donation from Altice USA on behalf of all employees.



